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2016 PENRITH VALLEY PERFORMING ARTS FESTIVAL 

 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
Excursion Description:  Our school choir will be performing in the annual Penrith Valley 
Performing Arts Festival again in 2016. This is a wonderful opportunity for our students to 
learn a new repertoire and perform in a high quality production. 
 
Transport:  In order to transport our students to the three combined choir rehearsals, we 
have organised to share a bus with Warragamba and Luddenham Public Schools to 
reduce the cost. 
 
Dates of Excursion:  Students will travel by bus to the rehearsals below: 

 Penrith South Public School, Wednesday 8 June (Term 2, Week 7) 

 Jamisontown Public School, Wednesday 27 July (Term 3, Week 2) 

 Joan Sutherland Centre, Monday 15 August, (Term 3, Week 5) 
 
Departure and Return Times: Choir members should be at school by 8.30 and meet 
under the COLA, for bus pick up at 8.50 am, on each rehearsal day.  Choir members will 
return to school in time for dismissal by 3.00 pm. 
 
Attire:  Choir members must wear their full school uniform and bring with them recess and 
lunch including a bottle of water and a hat. 
 
Cost:  The combined cost for all three bus trips is $28.00 per student. 
 
Staff Member with CPR training: Mr Tim Boyd  
 
Additional Information:  More information regarding our performance dates, t-shirts and 
ticket costs will be given closer to the date. 
 
If your child has a medical condition that will preclude or limit involvement, please indicate 
this in the following section, which is to be returned to school by Friday 24 May, 2016. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our school choir.  
 
With thanks, 
 
Mr Mark Davies       Mr Tim Boyd 
Principal        Choir Coordinator 
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PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY 24 MAY 
 
PERMISSION: 

I give permission for my child ________________________ of class _____ to attend the 

Combined Choir Rehearsals as follows: 

 Penrith South Public School, Wednesday 8 June (Term 2, Week 7) 

 Jamisontown Public School, Wednesday 27 July (Term 3, Week 2) 

 Joan Sutherland Centre, Monday 15 August, (Term 3, Week 5) 
 
Special needs of my child, of which you need to be aware (e.g. allergies, asthma, 
medication)   

…………………………………..…………………………………………………………… 

……………………………………….............................................................................. 
 
To the best of my knowledge, he/she has no medical condition or injury, which puts 
him/her at risk in participating in this activity:  
 

Yes:  □   No:  □ 

 
PAYMENT: 

□ I have made an online payment ($28.00) to cover the cost of the bus for the three 

PVPAF rehearsals.  On Date: _______ Receipt Number___________ 
 

□ I have enclosed a total of ____________ ($28.00 per student) to cover the cost of the 

bus for the three PVPAF rehearsals. 

 

I understand that this excursion has the approval of the Principal. 
 
 
Signature of Parent / Caregiver …………...............……Date: 
 
 
 


